
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Our Lost & Found has grown  
quite large in the couple of months 

that we have been in school.  
 

When items get turned in, we try to 
find their owners to get them 

returned as quickly as possible. In 
an effort to help us find owners of 

lost items, we are asking you to 
please make sure that you have 

labeled your children’s coats, lunch 
boxes, backpacks, etc. 

 
When you come to Parent  

Teacher Conference, feel free to 
browse the tables and see if any of 
the unclaimed items look like they 
belong to your student. Thanks! 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
Just a reminder of: 
Red	Ribbon	Week	(Oct 24th – 27th)	
Pumpkin	Patch		(Oct 31st) 
Halloween	Costumes		(Oct 31st) 
 

Please see the October newsletter 
 for those details. 

 

 
 

 
 

11/1/22 & 11/2/22 
Parent	Teacher	Conferences	
 

11/4/22 
No	School	
 

11/6/22 
Daylight	Savings	Time	Ends	
 

11/10/22 
Veterans	Day	Assembly	
PTO	Meeting	~	9:15	–	10:00	am				
					in	the	library.		
	

11/11/22 
No	School	
	

11/17/22 
Fall	Picture	Retakes	
 

11/23/22 
Early	Release	for	Thanksgiving	
						1st	release	–	10:54	am	
						2nd	release	–	11:04	am	
 

11/24/22 – 11/25/22 
No	School	–	Thanksgiving	Break	
	

 

      
 
 

 
 

 Osmond Elementary 
Tyler	Jack,	Principal	
Phone	–	307-885-9457	
Fax	–	307-886-5789	
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Parent Teacher Conferences will be held  
Tuesday, November 1st & Wednesday, November 2nd 

 
 

• Classroom teachers will be available by appointment. Use the link below 
to find your child's teacher's schedule and availability. Appointments will 
be scheduled every 15 minutes.  
 

• Conferences will be held in person. However, if you would prefer a zoom 
or phone call conference, please click on the message at the very bottom 
of the scheduling page and you will be able to type in your preference 
or you may contact your child's teacher directly. 

 
 

https://ptcfast.com/schools/Osmond__Elementary 
 

Our teachers are excited to meet with the parents of their students!  
They realize, and studies show, that everyone benefits from  

communication between parents and the school. Thank you for taking  
time out of your busy schedules to visit with your student's teachers. 

 
 

Our Scholastic Book Fair will 
be open Oct 31st – Nov 3rd 
during school hours and 
during the evenings of 

Parent Teacher Conferences. 
 

You can also shop online 
anytime between  

Oct 31st and Nov 4th at: 
 

https://www.scholastic.com/bf/o
smondelementaryschool 

 
 

Every purchase from the book  
fair earns rewards for our  

school library, so we greatly 
appreciate all of the support! 
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Osmond Elementary Service Fundraiser 
 

We are excited about the new fundraiser this year.  It gives the students an opportunity to commit to doing service projects or  
good deeds, then share what they are doing with friends and family through their individual website.  In return, family and  

friends can donate money to support their cause and efforts.  All the funds will go towards paying for the two winter ski trips.  
 

Getting Started: 
Below you will find step by step instructions to register your student and help them customize their website. There is not a specific number of service projects 
they have to commit to, but the more effort they show, the more people will want to reward their efforts.  
 

Please encourage your student to select projects that require some effort, creativity, and make a difference in our community.  Some suggestions include: 
picking up trash on a stretch of road or park, visiting a care center and playing games or reading with the elderly, doing yard work for a neighbor in need,  
writing thank you notes for first responders, etc.  The options are limitless, and we are excited to see what you come up with! 
 
Sharing your student's website: 
Once your student has completed their website you can share the link by copying it and emailing or texting it to friends and family, or by posting it on social 
media. Then they can donate to fund your skiing experience this year. Family and friends are not purchasing individual services or deeds but are instead 
donating and then the student is pledging to do the various items they have listed. Parents, we are asking for your help in making sure the student follows 
through. If you or family and friends would prefer to pay cash or check, and not pay through the website, you are welcome to do so. Please write checks to 
Osmond Elementary and make sure you note the student(s) that it should be credited to. We are asking each student to earn a minimum of $50. 
 
Gift Card Rewards: 
Osmond will be giving away two $25 Amazon gift cards for each grade level.  One will be for the student in that grade level that comes up with the most creative and 
meaningful service project ideas, and the other will go to the student in that grade level that earned the largest amount in donations. 
 

 

Student Registration Instructions 
 

• Please visit:  https://go.rallyup.com/osmond 
 

• Click the “sign up” button just under the picture 
 

• Click “sign up” again and then click “add to cart” to register student 
 

• Click “check out now” 
 

• Register your student by entering the following information: 
-Student’s first and last name  
       You have the option to “keep my last name private” if you would like to do so. 

           If you have more than one student at the school, you can create separate account for each OR you can put all names on one.   
 For example, on the first  name put: Alex & Nora and then the last name. This makes it so that grandparents or others only     
 need to do one charge to support all of the students. 

-Guardian’s email address 
-Fundraising goal (minimum of $50/student. Any extra funds brought in will go towards ski trips for students in need)  
-If desired, personalize the link with your student’s name at the end. 
 

• Click “save” and then click “next” at the bottom of the page 
 

• Enter your information for the registration receipt.  
You will then see “Select your registration preferences (optional)” Please ignore the optional option and instead mark the  
                 Box, then create a password. It will save you steps in the long run!  
Click “next”, then have to “submit” 
 

• You will then be brought to the “Fundraising Page”  
There is a box at the bottom that says, “select your notification preferences”.  You can leave that checked or uncheck it  
            based on if you would like to receive notifications or not.  
Just above the notification preferences you will see “My Account”, click there. 
 

• Click on “My Members” then click on your student’s name 
 

• Click “view fundraising page” 
 

• Customize services by clicking on the text (please do not change anything else). 
 

• After adding the service ideas, you are ready to share your student’s link with family and friends. You will see where you can 
share it through FB, twitter, or email the link out. Share the link and you are ready to begin! 

 

 

If you have any questions please contact the school at 307-885-9457. 
 

 

The fundraiser starts TODAY 
and ends November 13th 

 


